
As the regional wastewater service provider, 
the Orange County Sanitation District (OC San) 
is committed to monitoring and evaluating its 
infrastructure regularly to ensure top performance  
and optimal levels of service and operations.

There are two OC San sewer projects  
in the City of Costa Mesa, including the  
Sewer Rehabilitation along the 405,  
as shown in the map in yellow.

The regional sewer 
pipeline was installed  
in the 1960’s. This 
project will repair 
cracks in the pipe to 
extend its useful life for 
another 25-30 years. 

Costa Mesa Regional Sewer Projects 
Sewer Rehabilitation Along the 405

This project includes the rehabilitation of 
approximately four miles of the regional sewer 
pipeline that runs along Interstate 405 in the  
City of Costa Mesa. 

The project also includes manhole access 
improvements and rehabilitation of sewer 
pipelines crossing underneath the freeway. 



@OCSanDistrict

Project Schedule

Questions?
(714) 378-2965

ocsan.gov/alongthe405
ConstructionHotline@ocsan.gov

Sign up for email and text alerts.  
Scan the QR code or visit  
ocsan.gov/alongthe405  

to learn more.

Orange County Sanitation District (OC San) 
provides regional wastewater collection, treatment 
and recycling services for approximately 2.6 million 
people in central and northwest Orange County.

Summer 2024 - Early 2026

When construction begins on the project, it will be done in 
phases so as not to affect the entire project alignment at once.  

For project updates and to be kept informed about construction 
that may impact you, we encourage you to sign up for alerts.
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